West Bengal Agro-Industries Corporation Ltd.
(A Government Undertaking)
23B, Netaji Subhas Road, 3rd Floor, Kolkata- 700001

Cancellation of Recruitment Notice

With reference to the Recruitment Circular No. 02/2024/WBAIC Ltd. Dated: 22.07.2024 published on
23.07.2024 and it’s Corrigendum published on 24.07.2024 both of which were published in Sangbad
Pratidin (Bengali), Millennium Post (English) & Dainik Vishwamitra (Hindi) and Corporation
website (www.wbagroindustries.com) are hereby cancelled due to administrative reasons.

SdF

Managing Director
West Bengal Agro-Industries Corporation Ltd.



